
Boys & Girls Clubs of Southeast Virginia is a 501(c)(3) non-profit corporation.  Your contribution is tax-deductible 
to the extent allowed by law.  Please check with your tax advisor.  Virginia law requires us to state that financial 
statements of Boys & Girls Clubs of Southeast Virginia may be obtained upon written request from the Office of 
Consumer Affairs, Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services, P.O. Box 1163, Richmond, VA 23218. 
 

March 26, 2015 
 
Jazzarae Mitchell 
Music Theory Studios 
181 London Bridge 
Virginia Beach, VA 23454 
 
Dear Jazzarae:  
 
 We are writing to say thank you. 
 
 In the month of December 2014, your company made a contribution 
of stuffed animals and toys to be distributed to the children of the Boys & 
Girls Clubs of Southeast Virginia.t Virginia in the estimated amount of $800.  
Thank you!  You were very kind to support our boys and girls with your gift, 
and we are grateful.  
 
 You did not receive any goods or services in exchange for your gift 
and it should be fully deductible.  As always, please consult your tax advisor. 
 
 Your support allowed us to do great things with our Club members 
and give them a memorable holiday experience!  
 
 This program works because our youth development professionals 
work with young people every day after school to keep them focused on 
achieving academic success, good character and citizenship, and healthy 
lifestyles.  We are able to serve more than 3,000 boys and girls every year 
because of generous citizens like you, and we are thankful for your support. 
 
  
     Sincerely yours, 
 
 
     Keavy Dixson  
     Director of Operations 
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